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Young musicians get ready to rock for a spot at Vintage 
Vibes music festival 
 
Calling all young talented musicians in the Adelaide Hills region – ROAR talent tour is hitting 
our local halls.  
 
The battle of the bands style competition is a fantastic opportunity for young Hills musicians 
to share their talent and go in the running to win a spot to play at the 2024 Vintage Vibes 

music festival. 
 
A partnership between the Onkaparinga Lions Club and Adelaide Hills Council, the ROAR 

talent tour is a music competition open to youth between ages 11 - 25. 
 
The initiative will see local halls come to life with performances from all genres welcome.  
 
“It’s vital for Council to invest in the arts and give our young people an opportunity to share 
their talents,” said Deputy Mayor, Nathan Daniell.  
 
“It’s great to be able to partner with community organisations like Onkaparinga Lions to 
deliver innovative programs like this for our young people. The partnership will activate our 

local halls with music, passion, and fun!” 
 
The competition is split into two age categories, 11 - 17 years and 18 - 25 years. 
 
The 18 -25 category will compete for a chance to perform at the 2024 Vintage Vibes music 
festival, amongst well known artists.  
 
The 11 - 17 category will compete for a two-day recording session at a studio, as well as 
mixing and mastering. 
 
Runners up will receive vouchers for the Treble and Base music store in Mount Barker. 
 
Applications are open until Monday 2 October via: ahc.sa.gov.au/roar-talent-tour 
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